
 

 

Encoder Motors on GT710 Operators 
 

We are now shipping GT710 swinger operators equipped with encoder motors. In preparation for  a 
new controller that Nabco will soon be releasing, production of non-encoder motors has ceased. 
There will now be an overlapping time period where these new encoder motors will be matched up 
with the current Magnum control.  
 
Refer to the illustration below. A simple adaptor harness is now used between the motor and  
Magnum control. 

 
This has no effect on the GT710’s operation.  

Setup, adjustment, and operation remain exactly 
the same as with non-encoder motors. The extra wires are merely not used. 
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